
 

 
 

 
June 2024 

 

Dear Parent or Carer, 

For many years, parents have contributed towards the cost of materials provided in Design and Technology either 

by providing materials themselves or by purchasing materials purchased by the school. This has enabled us to 

maintain a wide variety of work and ensure that students are able to design and make products of good quality 

using the best possible materials. We believe this helps students to value their work, and in our experience, 

almost without exception, parents wish to retain the products that their children design and make.  

We estimate that the total cost of materials required by your child for Key Stage 3 (Years 7, 8 and 9) will be 

£25.00. We would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £15.00 towards this total. This does not include 

ingredients for work in Food Technology or batteries. 

I must stress that any contribution you make is entirely voluntary and no student will be disadvantaged if no 

contribution is received.  

We do not expect families on very low incomes to make such provision and would be pleased to discuss this in 

confidence with any parent who experiences financial hardship. Please return your reply slip in an envelope and 

return it to school. 

Thank you for your support.  

Yours sincerely 

Mrs R Sharratt 

Subject Leader for Design and Technology (Sept 24) 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------------------- 

Design and Technology Key Stage 3 Contribution 

I wish/do not wish my son/daughter__________________ to retain work produced in Design and Technology. 

I have made a voluntary contribution of £________ to ParentPay / I would prefer to contribute for each individual 

project as they are completed. 

Signed__________________________Parent /Carer 

 

 

E: office@madeley.set .org 


